
 
 

Invitation letter for participant 

 

September 20, 2024 

 

Subject: Invitation to join the Siriraj International Sleep Surgery Workshop &  

     Conference 2025 (SiSCO 2025) on January 9-10, 2024 

Dear participant, 

 

 The Faculty of Medicine Siriraj Hospital, Mahidol University and The Royal 

College of Otolaryngologists - Head and Neck Surgeons of Thailand (RCOT), may 

we extend a very warm welcome to the Siriraj International Sleep Surgery 

Workshop & Conference 2025 (SiSCO 2025). The conference will take place in the 

Bangkok, Thailand during 9-10 January, 2025 at The Sukosol hotel, Bangkok, 

Thailand 

 

 The association I would like to invite you to joining, participate in activities 

at  the Siriraj International Sleep Surgery Workshop & Conference 2025  

(SiSCO 2025) on Thailand during 9-10 January, 2025 at The Sukosol hotel, 

Bangkok, Thailand 

 

 The Siriraj International Sleep Surgery Workshop & Conference 2025   
(SiSCO 2025) would like to thank you very much for registering to attend the 

conference with us. 

 

Best regards 

 

Assoc.Prof.Wattanachai Chotinaiwattarakul, MD 

Director of Siriraj Sleep Center, Mahidol University 


